
C A R T E R  L U M B E R
Yard Rewards 2023

At Carter Lumber, we believe in showing our appreciation 
to our customers and believe they should be rewarded for 
their loyalty. As our valued customer, we look forward to 
hosting you on one of two wonderful trips in 2023. We 
thank you for your continued business!

The two trips for the 2023 Yard Rewards program will take 
place at the JW Marriott in Marco Island, Florida, and at 
Atlantis Paradise Island in Nassau, Bahamas. We are excited 
to share an incredible experience with you, no matter which 
vacation you choose!

carterlumber.com/yardrewards

A T L A N T I S  P A R A D I S E  I S L A N D

Nassau, Bahamas

November 12-17, 2023

850,000-1,349,999

J W  M A R R I O T T  M A R C O  I S L A N D

Marco Island, Florida

October 12-15, 2023

350,000-849,000



2 0 2 3  P R O G R A M  O V E R V I E W
Every purchase you make on your Carter Lumber account gets you closer to an astonishing trip. 

T R I P  F O R  T W O  I N C L U D E S :

Atlantis Paradise Island  
Nassau, Bahamas 
November 12-17, 2023

•	� 5 nights’ room accommodations at  
Atlantis Paradise Island 

•	� Round-trip airfare 
•	� Welcome reception & dinner 
•	� Ground transportation from the airport to the hotel 
•	� Breakfast each morning

JW Marriott Marco Island 
Marco Island, Florida 
October 12-15, 2023

•	� 3 nights’ room accommodations at the 
JW Marriot Marco Island 

•	 Round-trip airfare 
•	� Welcome reception & dinner 
•	� Ground transportation from the airport to the hotel

H O W  I T  W O R K S

•	� This year’s program period runs from 7/01/2022- 6/30/2023. 
•	� You earn l point for every $1 spent (net sales tax) on your Carter Lumber account. 
•	� Trip redemption occurs in August 2023. 
•	� In order to redeem your points for a trip, your account must be current at both the time of redemption and at the time  

of the trip. 

P O I N T  R O L L O V E R

Don’t have enough points for a trip? Just choose the point rollover feature at redemption time, and we will carry the points 
towards next year’s trip! Points may only be rolled over for one year only and do not apply to consecutive years. 

N E W  T R A V E L  R E Q U I R E M E N T S  I N  2 0 2 5

Beginning May 7, 2025, the Department of Homeland Security will require a REAL ID compliant driver’s license/photo ID 
card marked with a STAR or the word “ENHANCED” or another form of federally acceptable identification (such as a valid 
US passport or Military ID) to board a domestic commercial flight or enter a federal building or military installation that 
requires ID to be presented upon entry. 

If there is not a STAR or “ENHANCED” on your driver’s license/photo ID card, or if it reads “NOT FOR REAL ID 
PURPOSES,” it will not be considered a federally acceptable form of identification starting on May 7, 2025. Should you 
wish to upgrade your driver’s license/photo ID card to a REAL ID, please visit the website www.dhs.gov/real-id-public-faqs 
for more information. 

As a reminder, upgrading your driver’s license or ID card to a REAL ID is optional but mandatory if you plan to use your  
ID for domestic flights. If you do not have a REAL ID compliant driver’s Iicense, you will require a valid US passport for  
a domestic flight. To apply for a US passport, please go to travel.state.gov. 

A valid passport is required for international travel to the Bahamas.


